WINSOR TOWNSHIP
BOARD MEETING
AUGUST 2, 2022

The regular meeting of the Winsor Township Board was called to order by
Matt Reibling, Supervisor, at 5:00 pm, in the township board room.

Present: David Armbruster, Nancy Heck, David McCormick, Matt Reibling
and John Walsh.

The pledge of allegiance was given.

The minutes of the last regular meeting, held July 5, 2022, had been
distributed to each board member. There being no additions or corrections, a
motion was made by David Armbruster, supported by Nancy Heck, to
approve the minutes. The motion carried.

After review, a motion was made by David McCormick, supported by David
Armbruster, to authorize payment of the August 2022 bills of $$8,370.27.
The motion carried.

Bills paid July 2022 — Schedules attached:

Approved at the last meeting: $23,009.13

Paid during the month: None
Auto-pays: 2,913.89
Net payroll: 18,749.39

John Walsh presented General Fund journal entries, check register and
financial statements for the General, Road, Cemetery and ARPA Funds, as of
July 31,2022. A motion was made by Nancy Heck, supported by David
Armbruster, to approve the financial information. The motion carried.



After discussion about Grand Lawn Cemetery tipped or fallen monuments,
entry berm and sign repairs, a motion was made by David McCormick,
supported by Nancy Heck, to authorize the repairs. The motion carried.

A motion was made by Nancy Heck, supported by David Armbruster, to
authorize the purchase of election equipment and fire turn-out gear using
ARPA Funds and to adjust that budget accordingly. The motion carried.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn at 5:45 pm was made by
David McCormick, supported by David Armbruster. The motion carried.
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These minutes were approved at the township’s next
regular meeting held September 6, 2022

Matt Reibling, Supervisor



